
Class 2 Residential - 13.6.2022 Summer Term 2022 -
Roadford Lake

Dear Parents and Carers

I am writing to let you know about some of the details for Class 2’s residential trip in the
Summer Term. This year we will be staying at Roadford Lake (just the other side of
Launceston) on Monday 13th June. We will leave school mid-morning on Monday and return in
the early afternoon on the Tuesday. On the Monday afternoon, we will be taking part in their
high ropes course and raft building. Overnight we will be staying in their luxury bell tents. On
Tuesday morning, we will be exploring around the lake and the dam, before returning to school
on the Tuesday afternoon.

The cost of this trip will be £55 per child (or £40 if we are in receipt of pupil premium).

This cost includes the overnight camping, the two activities and three meals (and maybe an ice
cream!). In order to keep the cost to a minimum, we have booked one of the NCLT’s minibuses,
to take some of the children to and from Roadford, but if anyone is also able to help with
transport then please let me know.

If you are happy for your child to attend this trip, then please play a £20 deposit via school
money by the end of March.

If you have any questions, then please don’t hesitate to ask.

Many thanks

Mrs Thomson

* I confirm that my child wishes to attend the Class 2 Residential on the 13.6.2022
at Roadford Lake

 Yes

 No

Please sign below

please sign above


